
Weekly Newsletter - 19/05/23
Dear Parents and Carers,
The children and staff have all being enjoying 
the lovely weather this week. It has come just in 
time for us to be working in the school garden!!! 
It is really wonderful to see what each year 
group is growing. Sadly, this also means that we 
have more lost property than ever before as 
children remove layers and leave the items in 
the playground. Please make an effort to label 
all clothing items with your child’s name and 
current class. This will help us return it to the 
correct owner.
We have been really impressed with the effort 
that children have made to walk to school and 
we hope that with the improved weather, parents 
will be able to help us to continue this trend. This 
helps us to drive down carbon emissions around 
the school and improve everyone's health at the 
same time.
We are noticing an increase in the amount of 
children arriving late for school. Please make 
every effort to get your child into school by 7:50 
am so that they can enjoy a free breakfast and 
start the day singing with their class. This helps 
them to feel settled and ready to learn. Coming 
late makes the children feel anxious and is not 
the best way to start their day. If you are having 
trouble with punctuality, then please speak to 
Mrs Clarke who can work with you to get your 
child into school on time.
Enjoy the sunny weekend.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

EYFS visit from Zoo Lab!
The children in the early years had a fantastic time meeting different 
creatures including an african snail, a millipede, tarantula as well as a 
snake. Children showed curiosity and were brave to touch or hold some of 
the creatures. What a fun day we had!

Nursery
AM - 96.1%
PM - 92.6%

Reception
RA -90%

RSM -91.4%
RB -86.7%

Year 1
1R - 92.9%
1T -95.4%
1B -95.5%

Year 2
2P -90.3%
2S - 95.9%
2U - 97.1%
2V -95.7%

Year 3
3GR - 94.1%
3R -95.5%
3L - 95.2%

Year 4
4R - 97.9%

4HS - 97.3%
4L - 98.6%

Year 5
5R -95.0%

5PN -92.3%
5T - 99.2%

Year 6
6H - 87.6%
6V -96.2%
6R -93.5%
6S -99.0%

Whole school attendance -93.9%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

Every day is a new day 
and every day we learn 
something new. Just 

think about how much 
learning that equates 
to! Knowledge is power!

Year Six - Rokeby Art Day

Year six took part in an 
art workshop at Rokeby Secondary 
school where they recreated the 
landscape of Lake Ullswater in the Lake 
District using a range of watercolour 
techniques. 

Felipe- 6H



Nursery

AM - Archie
PM - Zakariya

Reception
RA - Hassan
PSM - Fabian
RB - Bryan

Year 1
1R- Emmy

1T- Anamaria
1B - Keifer

Year 2
2P- Tricey

2S- Nellie-Lou
2U - Hannah
2V- Daniel

Year 3
3GR- Yasmin

3R- Raisa
3L- Kexin

Year 4
4R- Kevin
4HS- Ileri

4L-  Anxhelo

Year 5
5R- Grace

5PN- Shaynul
5T- Gabrieli

Year 6
6H- Esey

6V-Shakira
6R- Demarie
6S- Sonny W

Reception
RA-  Anfa
RSM- Eva

RB - Sasha-Rose

Year 1
1R- Tuha
1T- Akmal
1B - Angela

Year 2
2P- Rose
2S- David

2U - Nyaisha
2V- Julia

Year 3
3GR- Olamiposi

3R-Raisa
3L- Aidan

Year 4
4R- Deborah
4HS- Sonny
4L - James

Year 5
5R- Grace

5PN- Taiyeb
5T- Elijah

Year 6
6H- Ahyan
6V- Tianna
6R- Zain
6S- Iba

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

481 378

476 409

Da Vinci

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have had displayed
self-confidence.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 


